St. Stanislaus Kostka School

“Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage.” Saint John XXl
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“We can do hard things.”
September 17, 2020
Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Happy fall everyone! | hope everyone is enjoying this beautiful weather. It has been such a blessing to have students back
in the building despite the restrictions. Our students really enjoy being together again, with their teachers and friends. Our
teachers are going above and beyond to marry the in-person and virtual learners into one cohesive class. You will not find
a more dedicated faculty!

Last week we had our Virtual Back to School Night, which can still be found on the website in case you did not have a
chance to watch the wonderful presentations the teachers put together. We also had our first security drill, which was a
test of our communications system. Each month, we will be guided by the NJ Office of Emergency Management to adapt
our drills to ensure the physical safety of our students.

Live-streaming has presented some challenges for us, because technology can be so unpredictable. | ask that if you are
experiencing an internet issue to please call the school office so we can address it, please do not email the teacher. Ifitis

onour end, we will work quickly to try and rectify it. If it is on your end, we will notify the teacher immediately.

Finally, we will be celebrating our first virtual school mass on October 2. We also have MAP testing coming up in October,
the dates will be announced.

Thank you to everyone who participated in our mums school fundraiser! The pick-up date is October 4 in the school
parking lot. We are so grateful for your continued support of St. Stan’s School.

If you have any questions, | am available via telephone or email.
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Lori Hodder
Principal
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